From: cmsmailer@civicplus.com <cmsmailer@civicplus.com> on behalf of Contact form at Town of
Wareham MA <cmsmailer@civicplus.com>

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2020 8:15 PM

To: Kenneth Buckland

Subject: [Town of Wareham MA] Hearing #27-20 of ZBA hearing on 12/9 comment (Sent by Tom McManus,
tesnobay@gmail.com)

Hello kbuckland,

Tom McManus (tesnobay@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
{(hitps.//www.wareham.ma.us/user/17213/contact) at Town of Wareham MA,

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at
https://www.wareham.ma.us/user/17213/edit.

Message:
Hi,

[ understand that this is for a proposed 2 family house on Onset Ave, This
property is adjacent to the Glen Cove Hotel.

A two family house gets 4 parking spaces per zoning by-laws. Where are these
4 spaces going to be? All the availabie parking has already been allocated to
the hotel, which still is insufficient for its use and design.

Tom McManus
East Blvd
Onset




